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10 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Show Racism the Red Card 

 
As part of our ongoing work on supporting diversity and inclusion we are celebrating the ‘Show Racism 

the Red Card’ national initiative in school on Friday 21 October 2022.  

During the course of the week students will experience assemblies regarding racism and discrimination 

led by Mrs Adewumi to educate them about this event and to celebrate the diversity in our school.  

Show Racism the Red Card (SRtRC) is the UK’s leading anti-racism educational charity. The charity was 

set up in January 1996 SRtRC and it utilises the high-profile status of football and football players to help 

tackle racism in society and has also expanded into other sports. The majority of the campaign’s work 

involves the delivery of educational workshops to young people and adults in schools, workplaces and at 

events held in football stadiums. Across the UK, SRtRC provides educational sessions to more than 50,000 

individuals per year.   

For this reason, we invite our students to dress in red on Friday 21 October to show their support for the 

charity, with a suggested donation of £1, which will be collected during form time. This will be divided 

between the charity and the school’s Anti-Bullying team to help provide future anti-bullying events 

throughout the year. If, however, students do not wish to participate, then they should attend school in full 

uniform as normal. 

We look forward to seeing the students supporting this fantastic charity. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Abigail Wallace     Mrs Emma Curtis 

Anti-bullying Coordinator   Assistant Headteacher, Behaviour & Learning 
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